
 

 

A Year-end Meeting of the Otsego Town Board was held on the 28th day of December 2011 at the Town 
Building, Fly Creek, and NY at 5:00 PM.  
 
Town Board Members Present: 
Meg Kiernan   Supervisor 
Anne Geddes-Atwell  Councilwoman 
John Schallert   Councilman 
Bill Michaels   Councilman 
 
  
Also Present: 
Pamela Deane   Town Clerk 
 
Supervisor Kiernan called the meeting to order. 
 
MOTION by Councilman Michaels, seconded by Councilman Schallert to pay the following bills and make the 
necessary transfers. 
 
 General:   #253-#269  $4,955.16 
 Highway:          #193-#203  $6,474.27 
 
MOTION by Councilman Michaels to adjourn. 
 
MOTION CARRIED:  All were in favor. 
 
Meeting ended at 5:07PM. 
 
 
 
 
        Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
        Pamela Deane 
        Town Clerk 
 
 
 


